
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/7/2012 2:25:49 PM
Subject: FW: Meeting request

From: Pitts, Ted
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 11:22 AM
To: Mark Hammond (rdaggerhart@sos.sc.gov)
Cc: 'Caitlin Chaffin'
Subject: Meeting request

Mark,

During our phone conversation the other day I mentioned that Ted McGee and a nonprofit he is associated with 
would like to meet with you. Can you follow up with him. His number is 803.730.8879.

Thanks,

Ted Pitts
Deputy Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
Cabinet and Legislative Affairs
803.767.7862
TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
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